
CITY OF ANDOVER

THE CITY OF ANDOVER IS CURRENTLY ACCEPTING BIDS 
FOR CONTRACTED ABATEMENT SERVICES FOR 2024  

Bids shall include the hourly rates for each of the following services: 
1) mowing, 2) junk/trash removal, 3) securing of vacant properties and 
4) mowing of fourteen (14) city properties. All charges not included with-
in such hourly rates shall be specified separately within the quote (i.e. 
disposal fees).  Contractor must be able to abate within 4 days of being 
notified. A copy of the proposed contract agreement and more details 
are available online at https://www.andovermn.gov/164/Planning-De-
partment. For any additional questions, please contact Jake Griffiths, 
Associate Planner at 763-767-5142 or email j.griffiths@andovermn.gov. 
Bids shall be mailed in a sealed envelope to: City of Andover, Attn: Plan-
ning Department / Sealed Bid, 1685 Crosstown Blvd NW, Andover, MN  
55304. Bids must be received by 10:00 AM on Wednesday, March 6, 

2024 with a copy of the contractor’s license, proof of insurance, and 
three work-related references. 

*A full abatement bid packet of this 

information is available at City Hall.
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